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Assessment of aquifer proposal criticized

An Edwards Aquifer Authority review of a company’s report on its proposal to pipe Edwards Aquifer water from Uvalde to Bexar County found inconclusive evidence to support the project’s technical merits and its potential effects on the aquifer and its springs.

A number of technical issues and factual errors “bring into question the validity of the analyses” by Pape-Dawson Engineers of the proposal by Southwest Texas Water Resources L.P., the authority’s chief technical officer, Geary Schindel, told the board Tuesday.

The engineering report has not been made public, but the company is proposing to provide additional water to the San Antonio area by piping unused Edwards water to the city. That would require a change in law, which currently prohibits a water pipeline from Uvalde to points east.

The staff found, among other problems, that the engineering report failed to include the impact of the 1950s drought of record in its analysis.
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